## Patricia Griffey - Harold R. Gordon

During one of my initial formal engagements with Pat Griffey, she joined me alongside other newly appointed RVPs and the entire NAHU BOT for our inaugural face-to-face board meeting. Right from the outset, her leadership prowess shone brightly. Pat embodies a team-oriented approach, always keeping the Association's objectives at the forefront. Her exceptional kindness and professionalism set a high standard.

Following her tenure as RVP, Pat was elected Secretary and steadily ascended through the ranks to the Presidency, showcasing admirable leadership throughout.

She demonstrated remarkable proficiency in managing her business alongside her husband, particularly in catering to the Medicare segment of our industry. Pat generously shared her expertise by addressing various chapter leaders at their gatherings.

Pat Griffey undeniably merits recognition, epitomized by the presentation of the Gordon Memorial Award.

Throughout the years, Pat has made significant contributions to our association in myriad ways. Dealing with Medicare-eligible individuals entails complexity for both our insurance professionals and their clients.

All the best,

Rosanne Wolfe 520-906-2735